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                        12 September 2023 

  

Dear Parents/Carers 

Mrs Mitchell has asked if parents and carers could please take the time to fill the attached 
survey in to improve our curriculum offer, as well as support families on online safety. We 
would be most grateful if these could be returned by Monday 2nd October. 
 
Note - hard copies will also be coming home with children today. 
 
Finally here is a link providing further information on online safety- 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/talking-child-online-safety/ 
 
Kind regards 
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